Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
LOCHNER
The Pinellas County Department of Public Works announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 3, 2019, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: The EpiCenter at St. Petersburg College – 13805 58th Street N, Clearwater, Florida 33760

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: People attending the workshop may review project displays and aerial photographs, fill out comment forms, and speak one-on-one with project team members about proposed improvements to the study corridor. Pinellas County welcomes and appreciates the community’s participation in the project. The meeting gives interested parties an opportunity to express their views about the proposed improvements.
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the FHWA and FDOT. The meeting will be held in compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes. Pinellas County solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to compliance with Title VI and Title VIII may do so by contacting Mr. Paul Valenti, Pinellas County Office of Human Rights, 400 S. Ft. Harrison Ave., Suite 400, Clearwater, FL 33756, (727)464-4880, (727)464-4431 (VOICE/TDD), or by email at pvalenti@pinellascounty.org.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Additional information may be obtained by contacting the Pinellas County Project Manager, Joan Rice at (727)464-8610, by e-mail to jrice@pinellascounty.org or by writing to Pinellas County, Attn: Joan Rice, 22211 U.S. 19 North, Bldg. 1, Clearwater, Florida 33765.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Additional information may be obtained by contacting the Pinellas County Project Manager, Joan Rice at (727)464-8610, by e-mail to jrice@pinellascounty.org or by writing to Pinellas County, Attn: Joan Rice, 22211 U.S. 19 North, Bldg. 1, Clearwater, Florida 33765.
